Holy Trinity Church of England Primary School

Beechwood Road, Hackney, London, E8 3DY

Tel: 020 7254 1010 Email: admin@holytrinity.hackney.sch.uk

Executive Principal: Sian Davies **Headteacher: C**atherine Thomas



Thursday 11th February 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are writing on this occasion to share some exciting news for Holy Trinity Primary School. Following a successful recruitment process, Governors are pleased to announce that Catherine Thomas has been appointed as the permanent Headteacher.

Catherine stepped into the role of Interim Head in March at the start of the lockdown. She skilfully guided the school through the challenging early stages of school closure and has continued to support and guide pupils, staff and families through the many ups and downs of the COVID pandemic. Catherine's commitment to Holy Trinity is long standing and Governors are delighted that this appointment will secure her engagement with us for even longer.

Catherine has a clear vision for the future of the school and is ambitious for all our pupils, she is excited to be able to lead us through the next stage of our journey, working with whole community to ensure Holy Trinity continues to be an excellent, happy and inspiring place to be. We know that she will be in touch with everyone to share the next steps of the journey.

In the meantime, we would like to take this opportunity to thank the whole staff team at Holy Trinity for their exceptional work over the last few months and just as importantly we would like to thank all the parents, carers and extended families who have engaged with patience and enthusiasm in our home learning routines.

Congratulations to Catherine and very best wishes to you all.

Yours sincerely,

Sian Davies
Executive Principal

Laura Luz

Chair of the Local Advisory Board

/aun/172

Developing the whole child, together.



